
YOUR CITY YOUR SAY
Finance and Administration Committee
Tuesday, February 13
4 p.m.

Executive Committee
Wednesday, February 14
11:45 a.m.

Community and Protective Services Committee
Thursday, February 15
4 p.m.

Committee meetings are held in Henry Baker Hall unless otherwise indicated.

Agenda items and reports for the above meetings are available online at Regina.ca.

For further information on committee meetings, or for copies of agendas or reports, call the
Office of the City Clerk at 306-777-7262.

ZONING BYLAW AMENDMENT
Notice to amend Regina Zoning Bylaw No. 9250 is given pursuant to section 207 of The Planning
and Development Act, 2007.

The proposed Bylaw No. 2018-6 may be viewed at City Hall:

February 20 to February 23, 2018 8 a.m. - 4:45 p.m.
Monday, February 26, 2018 8 a.m. - 4:45 p.m.

Residents can speak to the Bylaw at a public hearing during the City Council meeting on
February 26, 2018 at 5:30 p.m. in Henry Baker Hall, Main Floor, City Hall.

If any person wishes to appear before City Council, please visit Regina.ca/appear-before-
council or call the Office of the City Clerk at 306-777-7262 for more information on the
requirements to appear.

Dated at the City of Regina, in the Province of Saskatchewan, this 10th day of February, 2018.

Proposed Bylaw No. 2018-6

Amendment to Regina Zoning Bylaw No. 9250 – Chapter 19-Zoning Maps (Map No. 3287
& 3288).

The properties identified and as shown on the map below will be considered for rezoning
as follows:

Legal Address: Parcel N, Plan No. 92R14384

Civic Address: 665 University Park Drive

Current Zoning: C – Contract

Proposed Zoning: MAC – Major Arterial Commercial

Reason:
The site currently contains a retail store (Costco) which will be moving to their new location in
the Aurora Subdivision in the near future. The Contract Zone applied to the subject property is
proposed to be removed and the subject property rezoned to MAC – Major Arterial Commercial.
The purpose of the proposal is to facilitate preparation of the site for sale and that there are no
immediate plans for redevelopment at this time.


